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Owasco - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke at the Re-dedication of the Van Etten

Cemetery to thank all the community members who helped in restoring the cemetery. The

cemetery will serve as a commemoration for the sesquicentennial of the Civil War.

Pictured left to right are: Gloria Fisher; Robert Decker; Diane Theetge; Timmy Bauman;

Blaine Elkies; Jerry Orton; Lorraine Orton; Ian James; Jimmy Dauenhauer; Dave Leja; Jacob



Cummings; John Klink; Mark Rodgers; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Justin Tracy; Matt Leja; John

Cummings; Assemblyman Gary Finch; Jared Cummings; Laurel Anchampaugh; Robert

Weible; Tyson Turner; and Dick Gonzales.


